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11th May 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

As you will be aware, GCSE written examinations begin next week.  The Science Department would like to 

invite your child to ‘warm ups’ on the dates below.  This is an opportunity for students to drop in to review 

content with their teachers before the examinations, and to allow them to feel prepared before sitting 

their GCSE examinations. 

The sessions will take place from 8:00-8:40, and will be in rooms T24/T25/T26 depending on demand. 

Tuesday 16th May – Biology Paper 1  

Monday 22nd May – Chemistry Paper 1  

Thursday 25th May – Physics Paper 1  

Please could you indicate on the Edulink form if you would like your child to attend so adequate 

arrangements can be made. The deadline for completing this will be Monday, 15th May.  

In addition to this, resources are available on Year 11 revision sites to use outside of lesson time to prepare 

for the examinations.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

The Science Department  

 

 
 
 
 


